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What’s happening 

Road resurfacing works on Old Port Wakefield Road and Gawler 

Road between Mallala Road and Magnolia Boulevard, Two Wells. 

To minimise impacts to road users these works will be undertaken 

at night. 

How this affects you 

To keep everyone safe there will be changes to existing traffic 

conditions.  

Short term local access detours will be in place throughout the 

area during work hours, with signage in place to direct traffic to 

alternate routes.  

Speed and lane restrictions will be in place during work hours, with 

speed restrictions remaining in place at all times until works are 

complete in mid-September 2025. Please plan your trips, observe 

signage and follow the direction of onsite traffic controllers. 

There will be some noise from time to time, but we’ll do our best to 

keep noise to a minimum. You may also notice some odours, 

which is normal during asphalt work. 

Access to properties will be maintained. Should temporary property access restrictions be required, 
impacted residents will be contacted directly in advance. 

For any traffic management and property access enquiries 

during night work hours, please contact our contractor, 

Topcoat Asphalt on 0408 806 770. 

When 

Sunday 17 August until mid-
September 2025, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Sunday to Friday 
7pm to 6am 
 

Some minor works may occur 
during the day 

Where 

Old Port Wakefield Road and 
Gawler Road between Mallala 
Road and Magnolia 
Boulevard, Two Wells 

More information 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

New smoother surface 
enhancing safety for 
drivers 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability  

We are undertaking maintenance works on 
Old Port Wakefield Road and Gawler Road 
to enhance safety and improve network 
efficiency  

 


